
 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to celebrate with us. 
 

We are so grateful that you are a part of our story. Thank you. 

“I’ve discovered that Salmon (or fish) is the common language in our community. 
It doesn’t matter if you’re a clerk at the grocery store or a CEO of a big company, 
as soon as you start talking about Salmon people’s eyes light up and they get all 
excited and they have stories to tell.” Cindy Verbeek, A Story of Salmon video 
www.arocha.ca/northern-bc 

Over the summer local streamkeepers, volunteers and contractors have been 
busy building phase 1 of our watershed stewardship centre, a stewardship coho 
hatchery and streamkeepers lab. Please join us to celebrate the completion of 
this milestone at our: 

Grand Opening Celebration 

Saturday, September 23, 2017 

11 am – 1 pm 

On W 5th Street, east of N Tweedie Ave, 
Houston 

(Across the tracks from 7-11, near Kal Tire 
& U-haul) 

You are invited to bring your family for a Bar-B-Q lunch, silent auction, door 
prizes, activities for the kids and, of course, a tour of the building. 

Please RSVP to Cindy Verbeek at 250-845-4540 or email 
cindy.verbeek@arocha.ca so that we have an idea of how much food to make. 

We look forward to celebrating the beginning of this new chapter with you. A 
chapter that we hope will have us telling stories of raising coho, monitoring our 
river and restoring our watershed. 

With thanksgiving, 

 

 
 
Cindy Verbeek  
Bulkley Valley Project Coordinator 
A Rocha Canada 

http://www.arocha.ca/northern-bc
mailto:cindy.verbeek@arocha.ca

